
Welcome to the sixth and final edition of our fortnightly newsletter. 

Dear Year 12,  

This will be our last newsletter to you this academic year, and we 
hope it is one that finds you well. You've officially made it to the 
end of Year 12 and we want to start by saying how proud we are 
of each and every one of you for staying strong, keeping it going 
from home and trying your best.  

It has been extremely important to us that you have stayed en-
gaged with your school by communicating often with your teach-
ers and keeping them up to date with your work and issues you 
may be having from home. For this we have rewarded those of you that have 
been a success at engagement by emailing your school email accounts with an 
Amazon Gift Voucher! So check your emails to see if you have received one!  

Those of you who have struggled to engage with us, please remember that we 
are here for you. If you've struggled with technology and have told us, we have 
ordered chrome books to support you. We hope that those of you who have 
mentally struggled with the situation, that you can find it in yourself to adjust to 
the new way of learning and get on board with Google Classroom and com-
municate with us to support you where needed. 

Your teachers will be continuing to send you work over the summer, as we re-
ally can not afford for you to stop working. Of course this will be slightly less 
than what it has been and of course we want you to rest, but we are also aware 
that we want to make Year 13 as least stressful as possible for you on your re-
turn.  

In September there will be some slight role changes as Mrs Osman being back 
from maternity leave, will move back into Head of 6th Form, and Mr Luck will 
be Head of Football Academy and Vocational Courses, and fortunately still 
heavily involved with KS5! Together they will be 'mum and dad' of 6th Form! 

Please make sure you catch up over the summer with any work you're behind 
on, as well as complete new work set, get those personal statements done, re 
visit your CV's and get as much sun and fun as possible! 

We can not wait to see you all in September! 
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12 Welcome– Mrs Osman & Mr Luck 

 

Have a great Sum-

mer Year 12. I look 

forward to seeing 

you all in the Study 

Centre again in 

September. 

Mrs Adamthwaite 

Goodbye Year 12, I 

hope you use the 

summer wisely 

(work experience 

or completing 

UCAS forms!! 

Wink) and I will be 

ready to give you 

any careers advice 

again in Septem-

ber. Mrs Unger 
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Over the summer, you 

are not alone. 

There are 24hour hot-

lines available if you 

need to talk to some-

one, or if you need ad-

vice about anything. 

Free phone: 

CHILDLINE 0800 1111 or 

call Young Minds on 

 0808 802 5544 

YEAR 12 

 

REMEMBER: All your 

teachers are available to 

support and help you 

with your work– Useful 

school email addresses: 

Ms Keeler: 

keelerc@cleevepark-

tkat.org 

(Head of English) 

Mrs Awofeso: 

awofesoa@cleevepark-

tkat.org 

Mr Singh: 

Head of Science 

singhl@cleevepark-

tkat.org 

General enquiries: 

enquiries@cleevepark-

tkat.org 
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The students below have been given subject awards directly from their subject teacher. This 

could be for submitting outstanding work, completing all work set during lockdown, perse-

vering with a task even if difficult and generally working well 

Shout outs to our super stars! 

Psychology - Megan Beer, Nancy Albon, Atlanta Spurrier 

Sociology - Catherine Shuttleworth, Natasha Bremer 

H&S Care - Daisy Knight 

Maths - Tia Collins 

Science - Mikey Simpson 

Economics - Arif Abdurrahman, Elamin Bakar, Grace Kimpton, Abel Paun 

Well done guys, for your consistent hard work through out this entire time, producing won-

derful work and always communicating with your teachers direct. 
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Hi Everyone, 

This is my very last message to you before I leave next week to go and 

lead a performing arts university.  I am however counting on being 

invited back to see the wonderful productions that you will be able to 

showcase in your very fancy new theatre - which is truly amazing - or 

for the sports men and women out there, seeing you win trophies on 

our new 3G pitch - which is also truly amazing.    

 

Looking back over the past 8 years I feel so lucky to have had the privi-

lege to be a part of your lives, helping to nurture and see so many of 

you develop from children into young adults.  Our school has become 

a school of choice in our local community.  That is something all of you 

must and should be proud of because you and our staff make up that 

amazing community. When visitors come to look around the school 

they feel the strength of your personalities shine through - don't let 

anyone take that away from you.  I am so very proud to have been 

Head Teacher of Cleeve Park School. 

 

When you are all back in September, having had almost 6 months out 

of school, it may feel strange but remember the staff will be there, as 

always, to guide and support you.  Follow their guidance and before 

you know it you will soon get used to the new way of working.   

 

My message to you all is to seize every opportunity available to you, 

make the most out of your time and you will flourish.  I have had the 

most amazing journey at Cleeve Park, one I will never forget.   

 

Please look after yourselves, be safe, be brave and make every mo-

ment in your life matter. 

With best wishes to you all , 

 

Jenni Tyler-Maher 

 

 


